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Follow us on Twitter 

@stjamesfarn 

            

 

Follow us on       

Facebook @stjamesfarnworth 

Don’t forget you can find lots of     

important information on our      

website:  

http://st-james-farnworth.bolton.sch.uk/ 

Our ‘Calendar’ is updated on a    

regular basis with important 

school dates.  

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

On Friday 29th September we are hosting our Macmillan Coffee Morning. To help 

us run this event  we will be asking for donations of cakes and   biscuits to be 

brought into school on Thursday 28th September. Children who bring in a         

donation can come to school in non-uniform on that day. We look forward to seeing you there!        

After-School Clubs 

Monday 3:15-4:00pm—Phonics Club 

Tuesday 3:15-4:00pm—Phonics Club 

Thursday 3:15—4:15pm —Netball 

 

Sports Days 

We haven’t forgotten about sports days but the long term weather forecast is still not great. We will keep 

looking and praying for better weather and try and get a date out to you as soon as we can.      

Roof Update 

Please continue to accept our apologies for the disruption to school whilst the building work takes place. 

You have all been very supportive and we are very grateful for this so thank you. Some more scaffolding 

will be going up near to the main school office but you will still be able to walk underneath this area as 

usual; please just be mindful of the scaffolding posts on the footpath. 

Upcoming Dates 

20.09.17 3:15pm—PGL meeting for parents 

22.09.17—Life Education Workshop 

25.09.17—Swimming starts Year 4 

28.09.17—Cake donations for Macmillan 

29.09.17—Macmillan Coffee Morning 

 

Film Festival 

Last year the children really enjoyed visiting the cinema as part of the Film Festival so we have decided 

to do it all again this year! There will be no charge to parents for this visit as the cinema tickets are free. 

In order to transport the children to the cinema we are going to hold some   fundraising events which will 

be up soon. We will host two film nights after school, run a ’Movie Night’ raffle and JLT will run a cinema 

themed trolley. More information about these fundraising events will follow. Please see the ’Calendar of 

Events’ for information about the dates. The Film Festival will take place in November.    

Dinosaur  

Rex the dinosaur made the front page of The Bolton News this week! If you haven’t seen the article 

please follow this link:                                                                                                     

http://www.theboltonnews.co.uk/

news/15530846.Mysterious_egg_appears_in_school_stunning_pupils_after_summer_break/ 

http://st-james-farnworth.bolton.sch.uk/


Bible quote of the week: 

The fruit of the 

spirit is love, joy 

and peace.  

Galatians 5:22 

These children were in 

the ‘Gold Zone’ this week in 

school:  

Victor B     Demi-Lee D 

Paul F     Olivia S 

Lelle U     Shane S 

Anashe C 

Tidy Tigger this week goes to:  

    Class 6 

Our Christian Value this half term is:   

  Peace 

WHOLE SCHOOL 95.2% 

Class 1 97.1% 

Class 2 93% 

Class 3 92.8% 

Class 4 95.2% 

Class 5 97.9% 

Class 6 97.6% 

Class 7 96.9% 

Class 8 89.6% 

Class 9 96.3% 

Class 10 94% 

Class 11 96.6% 

Online Safety Tip 

Keep your privacy settings as high as       

possible! 

Life Education Workshop 

On Friday 22nd September at 9:00am    

Coram Life Education are holding a free 

workshop for Reception and Year 1 parents 

in school. The workshop will  provide      

information about healthy eating and  ways 

to encourage positive behaviour at home. 

We hope that many of you will take up this             

opportunity and look forward to seeing you 

there! 

Also during the day Year 5 and 6 will be 

involved in a growing up and puberty talk. If 

you have any questions/concerns please 

speak to your child’s class teacher.    

Thank you. 

Friday News 

Our weekly newsletter ‘Friday News’ is published 

every Friday. Please note that you will find copies 

of the newsletter on the school website, Facebook 

and Twitter, if you require a paper copy you will find 

some in the letter stand in the main office area, we 

do not normally issue paper  copies. Thank you. 


